
 Welcome To    

Kindergarten!  

  

  ~About your teacher~    

Hello, my name is Leslie Price, and I will be your child’s 

teacher on this very special journey of kindergarten! I am a 

1st year teacher with a degree in education from The 

University of Arizona. I am a mother of four, 1 boy and 3 

girls. Three of which will be attending Sahuaro Elementary 

this year. I have been married for 10 years and along with 

our children we also have 2 cats! I love to spend my time 

reading, watching movies, listening to music and enjoying 

nature when it’s not too hot. I am so happy to be on a 

journey of 1st with you and your child, as my first year as 

a teacher and your child’s first year of school ever!  

 

                ~About our Class~ 

                                 

I chose the name "The Prickly Pears" for our class because 

of the many meanings the prickly pear cactus holds in 

different cultures. In short, our classroom will practice 

resilience, resourcefulness, generosity, and doing our best 

to contribute to our community through our unique 

individual abilities. 

 

          Room 102 

 

  ~  Feel free to contact me through email, class dojo, or 

calling my school number. 

Email: Leslie.price@wesdschools.org 

Phone602-896-6226 

Suggested Supplies:  ~Full sized backpack  

                         ~ reusable water bottle 

                         ~ shoes for PE 

If your unable to provide these please let me know and they 

will be provided for your child, also go to the cafeteria to get 

more info on school supplies and other resources.  
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